
     

 
 
	
								
	
			
	
	
				
							
	
																
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    
 
                                                                                                                                                                                  
                   
 

SUMMERVILLE COUNTRY CLUB 
400 Country Club Boulevard, 29483 ~ (843) 873-2210 

sblanton@knology.net   www.summervillecountryclub.com 
           Follow us on Instagram at @summervillecc and like our 

Facebook page, Summerville Country Club 
 

     
 

PLEASE READ J   
Golf Pro Shop hours are 6:30 am – 5:30 pm. 
LAST CART RENTED OUT TIME IS 5:15 pm- usually two-three  
hours prior to sunset as provided by the weather service.   
CARTS MUST BE RETURNED to the cart lot BEFORE DARK! 

GOLF TOURNAMENTS AT SCC 
Please call the pro shop for daily tee times & for tournament 
date’s tee time availability if not already stated. 
SEPT 8-SHRINER’S GOLF – 8:30 AM- COURSE OPENS AT 2:00 PM 
SEPT 13-DREAM GOLF – 1:00 PM SHOTGUN 
SEPT 14-COASTAL CENTER GOLF FUNDRAISER – 9:00 AM  
SEPT 17-SOBs AT CALHOUN IN ST MATTHEWS-NOON 
SEPT 19-ROTARY CLUB GOLF – 1:00 PM SHOTGUN 
SEPT 22-LOWCOUNTRY ANIMAL RESCUE GOLF – 1:00 PM 
SEPT 26-CHAS ELECTRIC GOLF – 10:00 AM-COURSE CLOSED 
SEPT 27-PUTTING FOR PARKINSONS – 1:00 PM SHOTGUN 
SEPT 29-WINNINGHAM GOLF – 1:30 SHOTGUN 
OCT 20-THE CUTHBERT CLASSIC  
DEC 8-HARTMANN’S CHRISTMAS OPEN 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

EVENTS AT THE CANDLELITE PAVILION 

FREE SHAG LESSONS on Wednesday nights at 6:30 pm. 

               SEPTEMBER 4, 11, 18, 25 
Followed by OPEN NIGHT DANCE 7:30-9:30 pm. 

Music by DJ Wendell Nolan. Cash bar available-grill open. 

 DJ Shane Griffin 6:00 pm – Back Porch--Order from grill 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------          

MEN’S INTERCLUB – PINE FOREST – Sept 16, 9:00 am  
If you are a SCC member and interested in participating in 

the matches, reach out to our Team Captain, 
Kyle Boczkowski, at 843-469-5917. 

 
 

GOLF SKOR produces our scorecards and advertising slots on our 
tee markers.   The tee marker ads are up for renewal this year.   

If you are interested in sponsoring an ad please call  
 Brian Pass at 770-896-8786 or email:   Bp.golkskor@gmail.com 

 

Pay account in full by the 10th of the month to qualify. 

$50 WINNER 
SCOTT RUNYON 

BRAY’S BOGEYS:  
We had a great turnout for our 
Member-Guest. 42 teams competed for 
the title and despite a few delays 
we were able to get the whole event 
finished. Congratulations to 
Patrick Pye and Russ Hightower for 
winning the shootout edging out 
Buzzy Bramble and Derek McKenzie. 
The match play is down to two - 
Jack Ellis will face off against 
Marty Bunch for the title. Mike 
Cobb and Chris Asbell will be 
playing a match for 3rd and 4th 
place.    We restarted “The Clash” 
after a long absence and Berkeley 
Country Club took the cup back 
after a strong showing in singles. 
We’re looking forward to earning it 
back next year. Our next event for 
player of the year points will be 
the CUTHBERT CLASSIC ON OCTOBER 20. 
I hope everyone is looking forward 
to cooler weather and the start of 
football season! 
~Bray Blanton 

Now faith is confidence in what we 
hope for and assurance about what 
we do not see.     Hebrews 11:1 NIV 
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FROM THE OFFICE:   
 “Debby” was a menace to the Lowcountry in August; but 
despite her heavy rains, we were able to re-open a week later with 
the grass greener than ever.  August was also a tough month as, 
sadly, we lost too many friends:  Pat Ledbetter; Dennis Turocy;  
Sam Smith; Eddie Gillette; Robin Bryant Boehler; Ed Jessen, Jr.;   
Dr.  John L. Grady; and Elisabeth Grimsley.  Our thoughts and 
prayers are with all of their families.      
          Summer is coming to an end, school is in session, and 
football is here!!  We will keep the pool open (if the weather 
cooperates) through September 15 with the same opening hours 
but will close nightly at 7 pm.  Please keep in mind there will not be 
pool attendants on site after Labor Day. 
 We have been busy with maintenance around the 
buildings and are planning to begin work soon on a few of the cart 
paths.  We also are looking at trading our golf fleet in for the 
newest standard Yamaha  gas  carts to include YamaTrack – a 
complete GPS and  cart tracking system.   We appreciate  your 
patience and support during these on-going improvements. 
 Our Centennial celebration of the golf course is in the 
early planning stages.  Please share your ideas for 2025 by sending 
me an email to:  sblanton@knology.net    We are looking forward 
to sharing this special event with you! 
  We are so blessed to have such a wonderful staff at 
Summerville Country Club working with our family.  THANK YOU 
ALL for your dedication and hard work - you are appreciated! 
    
Be KIND and smile often J 
~Suzanne Blanton 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2024 MEMBER-GUEST RESULTS 
FLIGHT 1 – 1ST JACOB TRAYLOR – SKYLER DENNIS 
   2ND CHRIS ASBELL – JEFF WASHINGTON 
FLIGHT 2 – 1ST DERRICK JOHNSON – JIM MUTISPAUGH 
   2ND WAYNE MIZELL-JEFF TRAYLOR 
FLIGHT 3 – 1ST MATT BLANTON – LUSHEN EVANS 
  2ND CE BUDDIN – HANK SIELING 
FLIGHT 4 – 1ST PATRICK PYE – RUSS HIGHTOWER  
  2ND CASH BLANTON – CONNOR KEEFE 
FLIGHT 5 – 1ST  BUZZY BRAMBLE – DEREK MCKENZIE 
  2ND CHRIS CLAYTON – DANIEL PATRICK 
FLIGHT 6 – 1ST STAN BYRAM – VAN WARING 
  2ND TYLER LAPRAD – CHRIS BURNS 
FLIGHT 7 – 1ST JENNINGS FOWLER – DREW LLOYD 
  2ND MATTHEW FOWLER – IKE RUTHERFORD 
  

         THE BREWER BROTHERS  

 

Robert, Boze and Richard had the chance to get 
together at the club for a round of golf.   Richard 
retired from our pro shop just a few months ago.  
We are so happy to see him enjoying precious time 
with his brothers at the  club.  Richard’s wife, 
Gail, also worked for us several years ago in the 
Snackbar.  We wish the Brewers much happiness 
and good health in their retirement! 
     
      
 
 
 
 

8/26/24 Brooks Moore shot 75, 3 under his age. 

8/28/24 John Davis shot 77, 5 under his age. 

8/28/24 Robert Driggs shot 75, 4 under his age. 

8/31/24 George Parvin eagled # 12. 

2024 OVERALL MEMBER-GUEST  CHAMPS 

 PATRICK PYE & RUSS HIGHTOWER 
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